
The Best Lactation Cookie Recipe Ever from Mama’s Got Groove 
Find more mama-friendly tips and recipes at mamasgotgroove.com/blog 

 

Recipe from mamasgotgroove.com/blog 

Ingredients 

4 tbsp water 

2 tbsp flaxseed meal 

2 c. whole wheat flour 

4 tbsp brewer's yeast (available at health food stores in the 
supplements/medicine aisle) 

1 tsp baking soda 

1 tsp salt 

1 tbsp cinnamon 

1 c. (2 sticks) unsalted butter, softened 

1 c. white sugar 

1 c. brown sugar 

2 large eggs 

1 tsp vanilla extract 

3 c.thick cut oats 

1 bag milk chocolate chips 

1/2 c. sliced almonds 

1 bag butterscotch chips 

Instructions 

Step 1: Preheat oven to 375 degrees.  

Step 2: Mix flaxseed meal and water together in a small bowl 
and set aside. 

Step 3: In large bowl, sift together dry ingredients (flour, 
yeast, cinnamon, salt, and baking soda). 

Step 4: In mixing bowl, blend together butter and sugars 
using mixer on medium speed. 

Step 5: Blend eggs into mixing bowl one at a time on low 
speed. 

Step 6: Blend flaxseed mixture and vanilla into mixing bowl at 
low speed. 

Step 7: Add dry mixture into mixing bowl in three equal parts 
on low speed. Be sure to mix well. 

Step 8: Blend chocolate chips, butterscotch chips, and 
almonds into mixing bowl. 

Step 9: Remove bowl from mixer and add oats to mixture. Stir 
by hand (the mixture will be very thick). 

Step 10: Drop heaping spoonfuls of cookie dough onto non-
stick baking sheets 1 inch apart. 

Step 13: Bake for 9-10 minutes. 

Yields 45 to 60 cookies depending on cookie dough spoonful 
sizes. 

NOTE: To avoid engorgement, oversupply or other 
complications, DO NOT eat more than 3 cookies per day. 

These cookies are powerful. The active ingredients in these 
cookies (brewer's yeast, flaxseed meal, oats) will help 
increase supply but should not replace other efforts to 
resolve a low supply issue (lactation consultations, tongue-
tie/lip-tie evaluations, pumping, nursing on demand). 

Again, this is not a recommended substitute for nursing on 
demand, pumping or other actions to assist with supply 
increase. If you have any concerns about your supply or other 
breastfeeding issues, please seek the advice of a lactation 
consultant or medical professional prior to trying these 
cookies. 


